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Health Week 
 

This week the children have enjoyed health 

week.  A range of visitors have visited Lister 

Infant school sharing key health and safety 

messages.  The children have learnt that a 

healthy person is someone with a good balance 

of physical, mental and social wellbeing. 

 

 

Reading Workshops for  

(Year 1 and Year 2) 

 
Next week (Tuesday 3rd October) Miss 

Haynes will be delivering a Reading Workshop 

for parents of children in Year 1 and Year 2.  

During the workshop parents have the 

opportunity to work with their child.  Please 

return the reply slip or speak to your child’s 

class teacher if you wish to attend. 

 

 
 

Miss Fox 
 

Miss Fox will be leaving Lister Infants 

next week.  Miss Fox has worked as a 

Teaching Assistant in our school for 13  

years.  Miss Fox has decided that she 

wants to spend more time working in her 

family business.  We are sad to say 

goodbye to Miss Fox who has been an 

extremely dedicated and talented part 

of the Lister team.  Miss Fox will remain 

a good friend to the school and has 

promised to come in to hear readers and 

help out on school trips.  Her final day 

will be Friday 6th October. 

 

Breakfast Club 
 

From next Monday 2nd October, the 

Infant Breakfast Club will be held in the 

Kelsey Wing.  This is in a room next to 

Little Treasures.  A member of staff 

will be on the path to direct anyone who 

is unfamiliar with this location.  

Breakfast Club is open to all children in 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2.  The club 

is free of charge and all children are 

provided with a healthy, nutritious 

breakfast.   Doors open at 8.00 a.m. and 

close at 8.15 a.m. when breakfast is 

served.  

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday      : Science Y1 – Miss Daniels 

  Forest School – Miss Kervin 

  Football Y2 – Sports Coach 

  STEM Y2 – Mrs. White 

  Construction – Mrs. Jones 

  Art – Mrs. Davin                    

Zumba – Miss Sturdy  

       

 Friday      Biscuit Day – 2H to bring 

                  Biscuits.          

After school Olympians 

   

 

ATTENDANCE  

 

This week attendance has been 

outstanding with 6 classes in  green. 

 
Bluebells  (Miss Hamilton)    97.9% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)      98.6% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)    98.5% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)     96.0% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     99.2% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    95.2% 

 

 Overall Attendance  
97.6% 

 

Well done to Snowdrops class with the 

best attendance this week. 
 

 Our attendance motto is: 

 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in 

school before registers close. 

 

    School begins at 8.50a.m. 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.50A.M. 

(doors close 8.15a.m.) 
   

Harvest Festival 
 

Our annual Harvest Festival Assembly will 

take place at 2.00 p.m. on Wednesday 

October 11th in the Junior hall.  All parents of 

children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are 

welcome to attend.  As always we ask for 

donations of tins or packet foods.  These 

donations will form part of our harvest display 

and will then be collected by the North 

Liverpool Foodbank which will then support 

many families in our community. 

 

Upcoming Dates 
 

Harvest Assembly  :  11th October at 2.00 p.m. 

 

Maths Workshop RH : Thursday 12th October 

 

Maths Workshop RD :  Friday 13th October 

 

Parents Evening :      Tuesday 17th October 

      Wednesday 18th October 

Roald Dahl Competition 
 

Thank you to all the children who entered the 

Roald Dahl competition.  The entries were 

amazing!  We are currently judging the 

entries and the winners will be presented with 

their scrumptious prize shortly. 

 

 


